
(Information) Undergraduate Student Exchange Programs for the Fall 2020 Semester 
 

Hokkaido University decided to cancel all the undergraduate student exchange programs for 

the Fall 2020 Semester (from October 2020 to March 2021). This cancellation includes 

accepting students from partner universities and non-partner universities. We apologize for 

any inconvenience that may have been caused by this circumstance. It is scheduled in 

December 2020 that the university will announce the student exchange policy for the Spring 

2021 Semester (from April to September 2021). We will update the student exchange 

information, accordingly. 


